Good Morning,
Thank you for purchasing seats on our Bronx Zoo Bus Trip on Monday, August 21.  We will be leaving from the Simsbury Farms Main Building Parking Lot (100 Old Farms Road, West Simsbury). It is the first large parking lot on the left hand side when you drive into the complex, across from the tennis courts and playground.  The bus will be picking us up at 7:15am; please arrive a few minutes earlier so that we can plan on leaving on schedule. 
 
Your family may bring snacks and drinks on the bus; all we ask that is you bring a small trash bag so that wrappers and empty bottles/cups are not rolling around the bus. The Bronx Zoo does allow you to bring in your own food and water bottles, and you may also choose to purchase food at one of their concession areas/restaurants.   
 
Other notes:
*Our plan is to have a family movie playing on the bus on the way down and back.
*There is a lot to see at the Zoo, so you may want to plan your day ahead of time. I am attaching a PDF copy of the map (which they will give you on arrival at the Zoo as well) and a link to the Bronx Zoo’s webpage.

http://www.bronxzoo.com/plan-your-trip.aspx
*We will leave the Zoo at 4:30PM. We will be returning to Simsbury Farms at approximately 7:15PM.
*Our tickets are good for all attractions at the Zoo, except camel rides.
*You may bring strollers, walkers, wagons, etc.  They can be stored underneath the bus during our trip.
*We will pass around an envelope on the way home to collect a gratuity for the driver.  Please put in whatever you feel is appropriate for the level of service you have received.
*Alicia, the Director of the East Granby Recreation Department will be leading this trip. I will be there to check you in in the morning and get everyone on the bus, but she will be the point of contact if you need anything that day. Her work cell phone number is 860.305.9920.
Please reply to this email with any additional questions you have regarding the Bronx Zoo Trip.
Thank you,

Taryn
